

OKLAHOMA NATIONAL GUARD JOINT FORCE HEADQUARTERS

3201 MILITARY CIRCLE OKLAHOMA CITY OK 73111-4398 (405) 228-5000 OR DSN 628-5000

October 2, 2007

Mr. Jason Savage War on Terrorism Memorial, Inc. 5225 Banks Haven Court Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

Dear Mr. Savage:

This letter is to confirm our intent that the Oklahoma National Guard will host the Global War on Terrorism Memorial here in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.

As previously discussed the proposed site for the memorial is land currently under long term lease from the City of Oklahoma City to the Oklahoma Military Department on a portion of said tract adjacent to the 45th Infantry Division Museum. Oklahoma City Parks and Recreation Department currently has no objection to the Memorial's construction on the proposed site.

If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

Harry M. Wyatt III Major General, OKANG

The Adjutant General